
 
 

LETTER OF ASSOCIATION 

 

To, 

Principal, 

SR & BGNR Government Arts & Science College (A), Khammam 

 Telangana 

Date - 28/01/2022 
 

We are happy to announce the ASSOCIATION of Knowledge Partner Spoken Tutorial Program, IIT 

Bombay with SR & BGNR Government Arts & Science College (A), Khammam, Telangana. Your 

college is officially now an Academic Centre for initiating Spoken Tutorial Training. The Program is 

a part of the National Mission on Education through ICT, Ministry of Education, Govt. of India, to 

spread IT Literacy all over India. We are promoting the learning and usage of Free & Open-Source 

Software (FOSS), through an Audio- Video teaching tool, viz, 'Spoken Tutorial'. 

 
We support and motivate colleges to train students on Basic Computer Skills, Software and IT. The 

course and the training are offered for Rs. 25,000 per year to all the Colleges. 

 

You are making an outstanding contribution of using ICT based teaching and learning methodology 

for students of your college. 

Yours Sincerely,  

For and on behalf of 

Spoken Tutorials, 

Indian Institute of Technology, Bombay 

 

Mrs. Akanksha Saini 

National Coordinator 

Spoken Tutorial Project, IIT Bombay 
 


